


Contracts were awarded for projects in Adair, Atoka, Bryan, Cleveland, Comanche, 
Cotton, Dewey, Garvin, Jackson, Johnston, McClain, McCurtain, Okmulgee, Osage, Ottawa, 
Pawnee, Pushmataha, Pontotoc, Pottawatomie, Tulsa and Washington counties.  

The eight-member panel, appointed by the governor to oversee the state’s 
transportation development, awards project contracts for road and bridge construction every 
month. The panel’s next regular meeting is scheduled for Monday, Dec. 9 at 11 a.m. in the 
R.A. Ward Transportation Building in Oklahoma City. 

Before a project is awarded, ODOT researches, plans and designs the work to be done. 
Contracts are bid competitively, with the commission selecting the winning firm. Typically, 
work begins several weeks or months after contracts are awarded. 

Contracts, bid information, the commission’s monthly agenda and project details can 
be viewed at www.okladot.state.ok.us.  
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(Editors and News Directors: For more information, call the ODOT Media and Public 
Relations Division at 405-521-6000.) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
A highway truss bridge over the Arkansas River that was built in 1935 is slated for replacement next year. At 
their Monday, Nov. 4 meeting, members of the Oklahoma Transportation Commission voted to award a 
more than $13 million contract to build a new SH-18 bridge near Ralston in Osage and Pawnee counties.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
At the Monday, Nov. 4 meeting of the Oklahoma Transportation Commission, Oklahoma Department of 
Transportation Executive Director Mike Patterson told commissioners that the recent federal funding 
resolution approved by Congress and the president will fund ODOT’s bid lettings for February and at least 
part of March, but a fix to the federal government’s Highway Trust Fund is still needed to ensure ODOT’s 
2014-2021 Eight-year Construction Work Plan stays on schedule.  


